
OFFICIAL NOTICE 

CITY OF IMLAY CITY 

 
NOTICE M-53 SANITARY SEWER PROJECT 

 

 M-53 Sanitary Sewer Project to begin Monday, October 2nd. Installation of M-53 sanitary sewer main, 

and sanitary sewer mains on east side of M-53 to be completed before winter. Please be aware of lane closures, 

and reduced speeds in construction zones. Reconstruction of E. Fourth St., from M-53 to Main St., will not begin 

until early Spring. Thank you for your cooperation.  

This notice is published by: Dawn Sawicki-Franz 

    City of Imlay City Clerk/Treasurer 

    150 N Main Street 

    Imlay City, MI 48444 

    (810) 724-2135 

 

Posted: September 22, 2023 


